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Dear MSSCA Members: 
 
 
This year MSSCA will be holding  their 2010 Banquet and Awards ceremony on Saturday, November 
20th at the Crossroads Christian Church in Macon, MO (same place as last year).  
 
We will eat at 6:00 pm, with the awards presentation following. This is a carry in style banquet, so 
please bring your favorite dishes to share with your fellow horse people!  
 
We will be having an auction to raise funds for the 2011 MSSCA Show season.  The auction is what 
helps fund the awards for the next year. Please bring at least one auction item to donate. Please 
remember to bring something horse related, western themed or something you, yourself would like to 
buy. Homemade baked goods are always a hit as well! 
 
Please remember we will also elect officers for the 2011 show season.  If you or someone you know is 
interested in being an officer please feel free to speak up. 
 
We hope to see you at our 2010 banquet! If you have any questions, concerns or need directions, please 
feel free to give your officers a call. 
 
See you soon! 
 
MSSCA Officers 
 
 


